
Silk Worm Production Training Workshop:

Silk worm production took center stage at Rawalakot University of Poonch
Rawalakot on 11 November, 2022, as the institution organized a dynamic and
informative workshop. This event brought together experts, researchers, and
enthusiasts to explore and discuss the intricacies of sericulture and the cultivation of
silk-producing silkworms. Participants were treated to practical insights into the entire
life cycle of silkworms, from rearing and feeding to cocoon harvesting and silk
extraction. The workshop not only enriched the knowledge base of attendees but also
fostered a sense of collaboration and innovation in the pursuit of sustainable and
lucrative silk production in the region. UPR's initiative underscores its commitment to
promoting ago-based industries and empowering local communities through skill
development and agricultural advancements.






